StarVedia Technology Inc.

4F -1, No.32, Taiyuan St., Jhubei City, Hsinchu County 302, Taiwan

Date: May 31, 2013

Change In ID Authorization Letter

Re: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: N5C90171711 {original FCC
ID) . _

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter grants authorization for representative of Lorex Technology Inc. to apply to
FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the FCC rules.
This authorization applies to StarVedia Technology Inc., FCC ID: N5C90171711. We
are aware that Lorex Technology Inc. intends to market the above referenced product
under their own FCC |D: UCZLNC204.

Sincerely yours,

A N Lo

David Lee

Vice President
TEL: +886-3-560-0686
FAX: +886-3-560-0696

E-mail: david@starvedia.com




